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To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Abolition of Higgins Electorate

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my concern on the proposed abolition of the Higgins electorate.

It concerns me deeply that by absorbing Higgins into nearby other electorates our local representation will
become totally eliminated due to the extra size and workload that this will impose on other electoral
representatives.

We have been very well served by our local members and we feel strongly that by removing Higgins we
also lose excellent members who have made huge efforts to know their community and have represented

us very very well.

We plead with you to reconsider this proposal and to allow the proper role of our long standing
democracy that gives voice to the people and excellent representation.

Sincerely
Philip Bliss

Dr Philip Bliss OAM

Malvern East
Victoria Australia
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